
 

30 August 2019  OFFICIAL 

MOTION ON NOTICE 
Council EGM – 9 September 2019

 

 

DEBATE REGARDING THE IMPACT ON PLYMOUTH FOLLOWING THE 

ANNOUNCEMENT THAT PARLIAMENT WILL BE PROROGUED 

 

To debate the impact on Plymouth, the governance of Plymouth, Plymouth representation in 

parliament and the higher likelihood of a no deal Brexit following the announcement that Parliament 

will be prorogued for an unprecedentedly long period on a day between 9th and 12th September 2019. 

 

Therefore, Council asks the Leader of the Council to write immediately to the Prime Minister and 

other party Leaders represented at Westminster calling for the prorogation to be annulled. 

 

Proposer: Councillor Jonny Morris, 30 August 2019, via email 

Seconder: Councillor Pete Smith, 30 August 2019, via email 

 

 

Per Part B, Section 4.7.1 of the Constitution, an Extraordinary Meeting of Council has been duly called 

following receipt by the Monitoring Officer of ten councillors who have signed a requisition. The ten 

councillors were: 

 

Councillor Jonny Morris  

Councillor Pete Smith 

Councillor Mark Coker 

Councillor Ian Tuffin 

Councillor Jemima Laing 

Councillor Jeremy Goslin 

Councillor Sarah Allen 

Councillor Margaret Corvid 

Councillor Tudor Evans 

Councillor Darren Winter 

 


